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A Data Driven FSA 
 
Julie Pierce, the FSA’s Director of Openness, Data & Digital and Sian Thomas the 
FSA’s Head of Information Management, delivered a presentation by video 
conference from the FSA’s office at Aviation House in London, giving a proposed 
approach to systematically make the best use of data. 
 
This paper covers a very wide scope and, accordingly, engages with the topic at a 
high level.  It was interesting to hear about the large number of information assets the 
FSA currently has.  Information Asset Registers tend not to be particularly 
descriptive.  Until the range of data already possessed by the FSA can be known, it 
will be difficult to know which assets are the more useful.  An audit of this information 
might prove to be valuable. 
 
Much of the information relevant to the work of the FSA in NI is held at NI executive 
and local government level and assurance Northern Ireland will benefit 
proportionately from the FSA’s data analysis expertise would be welcomed.   
 
Greater emphasis could also be placed on how the FSA might be able to make best 
use of industry data.  We have already seen some of the good work done by large 
businesses in this area.   
 
Care should also be taken to consider the necessary human dimension required in 
data handling, which cannot be replaced by technology.  A fuller description of how 
this aspect of information management will be handled would be welcomed in a later, 
more developed paper on this topic. 
 
UK Local Authority Food Law Enforcement Annual Report 2014/15 
 
Nina Purcell, the FSA Director for Wales, delivered a presentation, by video 
conference, from Southgate House in Cardiff outlining the above paper. 
 
This is an interesting and important paper.  Local Authority information is key for the 
FSA to benchmark areas of the strategy. 
 
Though Northern Ireland appears to be well placed compared to the UK overall, it is 
concerning to note that the overall position is not good.  Nevertheless, there are 
aspects of the information, which do appear positive.  The picture appears to be a 
complex one and could be interpreted as representing an improvement in 
enforcement.  It would be interesting to see if there was any significant read across to 
incidents of food borne disease. 
 
The Committee however expressed some concerns.  The focus on higher risk 
establishments is legitimate, but this should not take away from the need to be 
watchful of those establishments deemed to be of lower risk.  Also, the decrease in 
the number of samples is of concern, particularly so if this is as a result of financial 




